
DDBP/17.09.2020. 
 

To 

All the State Secretaries, 

State Associations of 

The Bharat Scouts and Guides, 

INDIAN UNION 

 

 

  

 

 

 
 

 

 

Sub: GOLDEN ARROW BADGE YEAR-2020 REGISTRATION- EXTENSION OF DEADLINE. 

Ref: NHQ Circular No. 72/2020 dated 02nd June, 2020. 
 

DearSir/Madam, 
 

 The registration for Golden Arrow Award is an on-going process. The last date for receipt of 

Application for the registration of Golden Arrow Badge Award for Cubs/Bulbuls for the year 

2020 is 30.09.2020 as a regular practice.  
 

  Due to prevailing COVID-19 pandemic in the country and closure of schools, Hon’ble Chief 

National Commissioner is pleased to extend the deadline up to 31st December, 2020 for 

submission of Golden Arrow Award Application for the year 2020 to the respective Regional 

Headquarters. 
 

The Registration Form for Golden Arrow Badge is available in BS&G website www.bsgindia.org 
 

For other details, refer NHQ Circular No. 72/2020 dated 02nd June, 2020. 
 

This may please be communicated at all levels. 

   

Yours Sincerely, 

 

 

(RAJ KUMAR KAUSHIK) 
DIRECTOR 

Copy to:-  

1. All the NHQ Office Bearers of the Bharat Scouts and Guides, National Headquarters. 

2. Chairman/Secretary, Railway Scout and Guide Board, Rail Bhawan, New Delhi. 

3. The Commissioner, Kendriya Vidyalaya Sangathan, 18 Institutional Area, Shahid Jeet Singh Marg, 

New Delhi – 110016. 

4. The Commissioner, Navodaya Vidyalaya Samiti, Institutional Area, B-15, Sector-62,  

Noida-201309, Uttar Pradesh. 

5. All the District Secretaries, District Association of Dammam, Riyadh, Muscat and Jamiat Youth 

Club with a request to take necessary action. 

 

The Bharat Scouts and Guides 
National Headquarters 

Address: Lakshmi MazumdarBhawan, 16, M. G. Marg, I. P. Estate, New Delhi-110002 

Website :www.bsgindia.orgEmail Id: info@bsgindia.org Phones:+91-11-23370724,23378667 

 

Circular No.: 126/2020 

Date          :17th Sept, 2020 
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